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Dear Mr. Pradeep Mahapatra,

Thank you for joining the Asia Low Emission Development Strategies Partnership, or Asia LEDS Partnership, on behalf of your
organization! You are now part of a growing regional network of organizations, businesses, and experts that collaborate on activities,
share knowledge, and strengthen support for low-emission climate-resilient development in the Asia and Pacific region. The
effectiveness of the Asia LEDS Partnership depends on the active participation of all of our members, so we encourage you to become
engaged to share your expertise while also learning from others.

Examples of collaborative activities to support members include:

e Regional workshops on topics such as climate finance strategies, assessing renewable energy resource potential,
calculating benefits of low-emission transport measures, and more

e Online training and advisory services, including on planning tools and technology options
e Development of reports and case studies on LEDS and green growth initiatives in Asia

e The annual Asia LEDS Forum to enable sharing and exchange among members and other interested organizations and
individuals

As one of three regional platforms of the LEDS Global Partnership, members of the Asia LEDS Partnership also benefit from access to
LEDS Global Partnership Working Groups, technical trainings, expert assistance, and match-making.

We encourage your organization to contribute to our community by:
e Sharing with us information on your LEDS and green growth events, initiatives, and activities, including lessons learned
*  Participating in and/or leading activities supported by the Asia LEDS Partnership
e Contributing in-kind and/or financial support for activities, when possible
e Conducting outreach to your colleagues and partners to broaden awareness of the Asia LEDS Partnership and LEDS

*  Collaborating with us on resources development and improvement



Look for updates from us via email and in our quarterly newsletter to learn of upcoming activities and opportunities. You can also visit
our Asia LEDS Knowledge Portal atwww.AsiaLEDS.org. We hope this portal will facilitate easy access to information on LEDS relevant
for Asian developing countries.

In the meantime, please contact the Asia LEDS Partnership Secretariat via email with any information you would like to share with us,
questions that you have on resources for members, or to suggest new collaborations within the network. You can reach us
atSecretariat@asialeds.org.

We look forward to your ongoing involvement in the Asia LEDS Partnership.
Warm regards,
On behalf of the Asia LEDS Partnership Secretariat

SANDRA KHANANUSIT | Head of Planning and Coordination Asia | LEDS Partnership Secretariat
Regional Technical Officer | USAID Low Emissions Asian Development (LEAD) program
Sandra.Khananusit@icfi.com | Office: +66 (2) 655 8311 x105

ICF INTERNATIONAL | USAID Contractor | Bangkok, Thailand

Follow us online
www.AsiaLEDS.org
www.facebook.com/AsiaLEDSPartnership

Twitter: @AsiaLEDS




